
Important Notice 

Parish.UK Network Website 

It has come to the attention of Parish Clerks in the country that a website has been 

set up by Parish.UK Network, which implies it is working in conjunction with Parish 

Councils.  The information on the website is inaccurate and is not linked in anyway to 

Local Government offices.  It has been reported that, in some areas, the site requests 

users to sign up to their directory, which can entail costs, thinking that the money will 

go to their local Parish Council.  This is not the case, and we would ask that the site is 

not accessed (and no payments made) to protect residents in the village.   

Parish.UK Network is a fraudulent website, which is being investigated by the National 

Trading Standards E-Crime Team. 

This website is the only one used by the Parish Council and all information is kept as 

up to date as possible.  If you have any concerns, then please contact the Parish 

Clerk on clerk@collierstreetparishcouncil.co.uk 

 


